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Inauguration of new premise of the Indian Institute of Banking & Finance, 

Professional Development Centre, New Delhi 

 

New Delhi, 12 July 2024: Indian Institute of Banking & Finance (IIBF), a professional body of Banks & 

Financial Institutions, is having its headquarter at Mumbai. IIBF has established Zonal Offices known as 

Professional Development Centre at Chennai, New Delhi, Kolkata and Mumbai. Professional 

Development Centres (PDCs) caters to the training needs of the Banking/ Financial institutions in their 

respective regions. 

The New Delhi PDC which was hitherto functioning from rented premises has been shifted to its own 

premises. The new premises having state-of-the-art training facilities for offering training programs was 

inaugurated by Shri Atul Kumar Goel, MD & CEO of Punjab National Bank.  

Mr. Goel, while addressing the bankers during the inaugural ceremony appreciated the efforts of IIBF in 

developing professional bankers in the country through certifications and training. He also emphasised 

the need for bankers to upgrade their skills in rapidly changing financial ecosystem. Mr. Biswa Ketan Das, 

CEO IIBF expressed his sincere thanks to all the guests present at the inaugural event and briefly spoke 

about the new initiatives taken by IIBF in the field of education and training. 
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